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Eric Fryson 

From: 

Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Attachments: Docket 110098-WU statement of delivery bi-monthly.pdf 

Date: January 9,201 1 

- 
Marshall Hash [manhallthash@gmail.com] on behalf of Marshall Hash [marshall@hash.com] 
Monday, January 09,2012 7:31 PM 

Docket #110098 WU - Notice of delivery on Commissions action 

To: Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

From: Hash Utilities, LLC. 
PO Box 1206 
Inglis, FL 34449 

Docket # 1 10098 WU - Certificate Transfer 

Filed by; 
Marshall Hash 
PO Box 1206 
Inglis, FL 34449 

marshall@hash.com 

Ref: Notice of delivery for lnglewood Water on Commissions action 

1 Attachment - Docket 110098-WU statement of delivery bi-monthly.pdf 

Thank you, 

Marshall T. Hash 

352-613-0103 

SI  m 

111 0/20 12 



Date: 

To 

From: 

January 8, 2012 

The Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Hash Utilities, LLC. 
PO Box 1206 
Inglis, FL 34449 

Docket # 11 0098 WU - Certificate Transfer 

Filed by; 
Marshall Hash 
PO Box 1206 
Inglis, FL 34449 

marshall@hash.com 
352-61 3-01 03 

Ref: Notice of delivery for lnglewood Water on Commissions action 

2 Pages Following 
Page 1 - Statement of Delivery 
Page 2 - Notice to Customer 

Thank you, 

SI 
Marshall T. Hash 



Date: January 8,2012 

To The Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

From: Hash Utilities, LLC. 
PO Box 1206 
Inglis, FL 34449 

Docket # 11 0098 WU - Certificate Transfer 

Filed by; 
Marshall Hash 
PO Box 1206 
Inglis, FL 34449 

marshall@hash.com 
352-613-01 03 

Ref: Notice of delivery for lnglewood Water on Commissions action 

The attached notice of the Public Service Commission's actions pertaining to the transfer 
and Bi-Monthly rates was mailed to the customer of the lnglewood System on December 
26th 201 1 

Thank you, 

SI 
Marshall T. Hash 



CUSTOMER NOTICE 

ISSUED: December 21 I 201 1 

On April 12, 2011, an application was tiled with the Florida Public Service Commission for 
approval to transfer the water assets and Certificate No. 428-W in Levy County from Par Utilities, 
Inc. to Hash Utilities, LLC. 

Notice is hereby given that by Order No. PSC-ll-0584-PAA-W, issued December 21, 2011, in 
Docket No. 110098-W, the Commission approved the transfer. In addition, the Commission 
approved Hash Utilities request to change the billing cycle from monthly to bi-monthly. 

The change in the billing cycle will take affect with the January-February billing cycle. The rates 
will remain the same the bills will only come half as often. Your December bill will arrive on 
schedule and you will not receive a bill in January for January consumption. On February 25thyou 
will receive a bill for the Jan-Feb cycle; this bill will include the January and February 
consumption amounts. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Hash Utilities, LLC at: 

Marshall Hash 

marshall@hash.com 
352-61 3-01 03 
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